
How can I keep up to date with  
what is happening?
We’re committed to sharing regular updates  
on the project with our staff and community.  
To stay in the know:

	 www.lhap.health.nsw.gov.au

	 @LiverpoolHospital 

Register for the monthly newsletter by 

	 SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au 

	 (02) 8738 6670

Thank you for your patience  
while we undertake  

these important works. 
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Transforming  
Liverpool Hospital
It is an exciting time for the local community, 
with the NSW Government investing $830 
million for the redevelopment of Liverpool 
Hospital. As one of the state’s biggest 
infrastructure projects, the precinct is 
boosting the local economy and positioning 
Liverpool Hospital as a global hub for 
innovation and medical research.

The precinct is transforming the experience 
of patients, staff, and the community 
through high-quality personalised care, 
state-of-the-art equipment, and purpose-
built facilities. It also celebrates the region’s 
vibrant multicultural community through the 
integration of arts and culture.

How will Liverpool benefit from the 
redevelopment?
The redevelopment provides enhanced healthcare 
and services close to home, with expanded clinical 
services, public spaces, and parking. Integrated 
research and teaching facilities ensure Liverpool 
Hospital meets the needs of the growing community.

Employment opportunities generated during 
construction and after completion will further boost 
the local economy, while staff will benefit from 
working in contemporary facilities that support their 
professional development.

Key features

Stage 1
Completed in October 2024, Stage 1 delivered the new 
Integrated Services Building, which includes:

•	 New birthing unit
•	 New neonatal intensive care unit
•	 New pathology department
•	 Additional medical imaging department
•	 New pharmacy
•	 Outpatient clinics and support services
•	 New public entrance

Stage 2
Stage 2 is underway, with construction expected to be 
completed in 2027. 

A second integrated services building will feature:

•	 Integrated cancer centre
•	� Expanded maternity, women’s and  

children’s services 
•	� Increased ambulatory care services  

and outpatient clinics
•	 Retail outlets and conference facilities

Minimising Disruptions
Patients will continue to receive high-quality care 
throughout the redevelopment. Disruptions will be 
minimised, and those affected will be informed of any 
planned changes.

Parking Improvements
The new P3 Liverpool Hospital multi-storey car park 
opened in 2022, providing an additional 500 spaces 
on campus and improved drop-off and pick-up points 
from Burnside Drive. The new hospital entrance on 
Goulburn Street also includes a dedicated drop-off 
zone and access to the P1 car park. P2 and P3 car 
parks can be accessed via Burnside Drive.


